RICHIE C. HUNTER
VICE PRESIDENT FOR STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS
AND EXTERNAL RELATIONS

Rensselaer

October 10, 2017

Mr. Adam Steinbaugh
510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250
Philadelphia, PA 19106

Re: Student Demonstrations

Dear Mr. Steinbaugh,

Your letter to Rensselaer’s president has been referred to my office. Without responding to the
specifics of your letter, I want to assure you that Rensselaer administration leaders are involved

in ongoing communication with students regarding the subject matter of the letter.

If you feel that further communications are needed in this matter, please contact me.

Richie C. Hunter
Vice President, Strategic Communication and
External Relations

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
110 8th Street | Troy, NY 12180-3590 USA | www.rpi.edu
Phone: (518) 276-2800 | Fax: (518) 276-3715 | hunter3 @rpi.edu
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